

Freedom of Information: Access to HE diploma – law applicants

Dear Mr Singh,

Thank you for your email of 07 April 2021 in which you requested information about law applicants via Access to HE diploma.

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Your request

I am requesting the data for candidates who received offers for one of the aforementioned law courses in the 2018/2019, 2019/2020, 2020/2021 admissions cycles (I refer to these candidates as 'the offerholders').

If the data for 2020/2021 is not available for whatever reason, this is understandable.

I request the following data for each admissions cycle:

- 1) The number of offerholders who were either planning to complete or had completed an Access to Higher Education diploma as their most recent qualification.
- 2) The average, highest and lowest LNAT scores (where applicable) of the offerholders who were either planning to complete or had completed an Access to Higher Education diploma as their most recent qualification.
- 3) The average, highest, and lowest number of GCSEs of offerholders who were either planning to complete or had completed an Access to Higher Education diploma as their most recent qualification.

Our Response

1) The information is shown in the table below.

Admissions Cycle	Offerholders with Access to HE Diploma
2018/19	14
2019/20	8
2020/21	4
Total	26

2) Following a search of our hard copy and electronic records, the requested information is not held.

3) Following a search of our hard copy and electronic records, the requested information is not held.

We trust this addressed your enquiry.

If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can complain to the University to reconsider the decisions made and it will respond.

In addition, the University might be in a position to provide advice and assistance in relation to your complaint.

Complaints should be submitted within three months of this response to your request and should be addressed to: dp.officer@canterbury.ac.uk. Further details of the process to be followed can be found at: https://www.canterbury.ac.uk/university-solicitors-office/freedom-of-information.aspx

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or any subsequent complaint, you have a right to make a complaint to the Information Commissioner here: https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 Website: www.ico.gov.uk.

There is no charge for making a complaint to the ICO.

Kind regards, Canterbury Christ Church University

06/05/2021